Dear Breanna Micciolo-Rosetta:

New Jersey Law, as set forth in N.J.S.A. 9:6-8.11, requires the
Department of Children and Families (DCF), Division of Child
Protection and Permanency (CP&P) to investigate reports of child
abuse and neglect. On 04/02/2021, the Division's OCEAN SOUTH
LO Local Office received a report that Corey Micciolo had been
abused. The Division’s investigation determined that child abuse was

Substantiated.

The Division will not be providing further services to Corey Micciolo
and his family.
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